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DITCHLING

ROACH KILLER PASTE

"Ditchling" ROACH KILLER PASTE

is an insecticide bait,
specially formulated for use as a 

Crack & Crevice treatment for the control of Cockroaches.

COMMERCIAL

WARNING - EYE IRRITANT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
Boric Acid 33.3%

REGISTRATION NO. 25487

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS:
2 Kilograms

DITCHLING CORPORATION LIMITED
PO Box 395, 

Don Mills, ON M3C 2S7

DIRECTIONS

APPLICATION OF THIS PRODUCT, OTHER THAN AS A CRACK & CREVICE
TREATMENT, IS NOT PERMITTED.

Use a small putty knife or similar tool to STIR PRODUCT IF
NEEDED, then use same tool, or a Bait Applicator, to apply



approximately 28 grams per 10 square metres, applying the paste
liberally in heavily infested areas and sparingly in lightly
infested areas in Homes, Restaurants and other food and feed
handling establishments, Motels, Hotels, Hospitals, Offices,
Nursing Homes, new construction, Industrial Plants, Yachts,
Theaters, Trains, Boats, Ships, Libraries, Camps, Mobile Homes,
Zoos, Kennels.

Apply the paste into the seams, under and behind refrigerators,
stoves, dishwashers, sinks dryers, tubs and washing machines;
into openings around drains, conduits, sewers, sewer pipes, and
manholes.

Apply paste in cracks and crevices, in corners of cabinets,
cupboards, food closets, and along baseboards.  Remove all lower
drawers in kitchen and bathroom closets, bedroom dressers, chests
of drawers, and apply paste into each corner of the drawer wells.

ANY PASTE VISIBLE AFTER APPLICATION MUST BE SCRAPED INTO CRACKS
AND CREVICES OR REMOVED.

APPLY THE PASTE IN AREAS INACCESSIBLE TO CHILDREN AND PETS.

IN NON-FOOD AREAS, Including garbage rooms, lavatories, offices
locker rooms, machine rooms, boiler rooms, garages, storage
areas(after canning or bottling): Apply to baseboard areas,
around waterpipes, surfaces behind and beneath sinks, lockers,
tables, pallets, and similar areas where Cockroaches hide or
through which they may enter.

IN FOOD PROCESSING AND MEAT PACKING PLANTS,(Including those that
are Federally inspected): Apply only when plant is not in
operation. No exposed meat products, ingredients or packaging
materials to be left in the room. Cover food handling equipment.
Any treated surface that may contact meat or other food products
should be washed and rinsed thoroughly with potable water after
application and before re-use for food processing.

NEW CONSTRUCTION: Apply the paste liberally when treating large
areas, such as wall voids, soffit and subcabinet voids in new and
existing construction.

STORAGE: Store in original container in a cool dry place. Do NOT
store at extreme temperatures.



PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Harmful if swallowed.
May cause eye irritation. Avoid contact with eyes. Avoid contact
with damaged or broken skin. May cause skin irritation. Wash
thoroughly after handling.

FIRST AID: 

EYES: Flush with water for 15 minutes. If irritation persists,
consult Physician. 

SKIN: Flush with water.

INGESTION: Drink large amounts of water or milk. Induce vomiting
by inserting finger into mouth and touching back of throat.
Consult a Physician or Poison Control Center.

DISPOSAL: Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.
Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements. For additional information on the disposal of
unused or unwanted product and cleanup of spills, contact the
Provincial regulatory agency or the manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not



liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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